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WHAT’S ON  

MONDAYS   GYM  2pm 

WEDNESDAYS  Waminda Cafe 

THURSDAYS  Yoga 11 am 

 

TUESDAY 2ND APRIL 

 Opening of Art Exhibition 

 Seymour 

WEDNESDAY 3RD APRIL 

 Parent Teacher Interview 

 3:00pm to 6:00pm 

FRIDAY 5TH APRIL 

 Last Day of Term 1 

 Finish time 2:00pm 

 

MONDAY 22ND APRIL 

 Molyullah Sports Day 

 Coffee Stall 

 

TUESDAY 23RD APRIL 

 First  Day of Term 2 

THURSDAY 25TH APRIL 

 ANZAC Day Holiday 

 

Sir Edward ‘Weary’ Dunlop Benalla 
Memorial Committee. 

Benalla Rural City Mayor and Committee Chairman, 
Cr. Scott Upston is pleased to announce the 
contribution by the committee, in funding specific 
areas for students in Benalla. For 2019, two 
submissions were received and the committee was 
pleased to hand-over a cheque for $1,500 to the 
Benalla Flexible Learning Centre, to expand the 
student music program.  

A grant in 2018 enabled the BFLC to purchase two keyboards for 
student use.  

The 2019 grant is to provide 
additional sound equipment 
which will extend their 
capacity for voice and 
instrument amplification.  
The Sir Edward ‘Weary’ 
Dunlop Benalla Memorial 
Committee, are pleased to 
be able to assist 
organisations with their 
vitally important support 
programs for Benalla 
students.  

 

The students of Benalla FLC continue to be extremely grateful for these 
kind donations.  They look forward to showcasing their talents through 
this new equipment. 

Sir Edward 

‘Weary’ Dunlop 

Benalla Memorial 

Committee 

Identity Art Exhibition – Seymour 

Wonderful student artworks can be found in two locations 

Elizabeth House  8-10 Elizabeth Street, Seymour from 1st April to 26th April 

Police Station  58 Tallarook Street, Seymour from 30th March to 5th April 



Molyullah 
Easter 
Sports 

 

Once again, the Benalla FLC 
students will be providing 
coffee from our Coffee Van.   

 
Look out for our AOK Coffee 

and join us for a coffee. 

The coffee van is part of our 
Social Enterprise program.     

  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Art Exhibition -Seymour  

All four Flexible Learning Centres 

(Wodonga, Benalla, Shepparton and 

Seymour) will be exhibiting works focussing 

on the theme of “IDENTITY”.  

Benalla FLC students will be showcasing 

their works and attending the Exhibition 

Opening on April 2nd. 

Through the supports of National Youth 

Week there will be an inspirational speaker 

at this opening for all to benefit from. 

We look forward to a broader audience to 

be able to view these artworks. 

Well done to all students! Thank you to 

Seymour FLC for organising this event. 



EXCURSIONS 

Please collect a permission form 

GYM at Primal — Mondays  — 2pm  — 3pm 

YOGA – Thursdays – 11:00 am – 11:45 am  

Please remember to wear comfortable clothing. 

Cara our school nurse, will be 

here on alternating Mondays 
& Thursdays. 
 
Please make sure you organise 
a time to speak to Cara.  
 
Cara is here to support all 
students with any health or 
personal concerns or questions 
they may have. 

Hot Drinks for students 

To cover the costs of Hot Milk Drinks, Benalla FLC is now 

proposing that students pay $5.00 per term to cover one 

hot drink per day. 

Please give your $5.00 to Lynne, so you can be added to the list of paid up 

students for this term. 

Lake Walk 
Students and staff 

enjoying the local 

surrounds with a 

walk around the lake.  

They utilised the 

facilities that Benalla 

has to offer, on a 

beautiful 

Autumn day. 

VCAL Literacy  - Understanding, following and using procedural texts to achieve a goal and purpose 

For this task, student schose recipes as their procedural text.  All 

of BLFC enjoyed the opportunity of taste testing the end results. 



Thursday May 9th, 2019 

@ Winton Motor Raceway 

This event is to engage young people in the North East of 

Victoria to have a hands on try of various trade activities. 

Providing information on trade career pathways on offer in 

the local area & beyond and to engage industry into 

becoming involved in promoting their respective trades.  

 Young people aged 14 to 19 years old currently in education  are invited to 

experience hands on activities with various 

trade and Industry professionals.  

 

 

Benalla FLC students getting involved and 

discovering a range of career opportunities at 

the 2018 expo. 

 

Hands on Activities 

A snapshot of students and their work during  Term 1 


